From: Sally Whitelaw

Sent: Thursday, 27 February 2020 3:53 PM

To: Portfolio Committee 7

Subject: HPE CM: RE: Koala populations and habitat in New South Wales - Post-
hearing responses - 4 February 2020

Attachments: Transcript - Panel 4 sw edit.pdf

Categories: For TRIM, Koalas
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Please find attached amendments, please let me know if the pdf edits didn’t work.

In relation to questions on notice, the first one you had marked for myself was actually for John Turbill, i.e. |
said that | understand that he took that question on notice.

The second question on notice was regarding the length of the Roberts Hill Tunnel, the EIS for the bypass
states it as being ‘Twin tunnels about 190m long and about 35 to 40 m below the crest
of Roberts Hill ridge’

Regards,

Sally Whitelaw

Team Leader Biodiversity, Coastal & Flooding
Local Planning | Coffs Harbour City Council

| W: www.coffsharbour.nsw.gov.au | @coffscouncil
@heartofcoffs | www.heartofcoffs.com.au

CorFrFs HARBOUR
Ciry CouNciIL

This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above
and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary or privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify Council immediately by return email and then delete the email, destroy any printed
copy and do not disclose or use the information in it.

Coffs Harbour City Council advises that this email and any attached files should be scanned to detect
viruses and accepts no liability for loss or damage (whether caused by negligence or not) resulting from the
use of any attached files.





